I Shot The Buddha A Dr Siri Paiboun Mystery
Band
Yeah, reviewing a book i shot the buddha a dr siri paiboun mystery band could
build up your close associates listings. This is just one of the solutions for
you to be successful. As understood, completion does not suggest that you have
fabulous points.
Comprehending as without difficulty as conformity even more than supplementary
will allow each success. adjacent to, the notice as skillfully as acuteness of
this i shot the buddha a dr siri paiboun mystery band can be taken as
skillfully as picked to act.

Curse of the Pogo Stick Colin Cotterill 2011-07-05 The fifth Dr. Siri Paiboun
mystery Seven female Hmong villagers kidnap Dr. Siri on orders from the village
elder who hopes that Yeh Ming, the thousand-year-old shaman who shares the
doctor’s body, will consent to exorcise the headman’s daughter. He fears that
her soul has been possessed by a demon due to the curse of a mysterious Western
artifact. Siri agrees to help and, in so doing, brings to pass a prediction of
Auntie Bpoo, a transvestite fortune-teller. From the Trade Paperback edition.
Arrows of Light: Healing the Human Mind Baba Virsa Singh 2009-05-01 A must-read
for anyone concerned about our future. An unseen battle is raging, more vital
to the future of humanity and the planet than any other: we must learn to
control our own human minds. In this volume, one of the world's great Sages
provides rare personal insights and practical examples, coupled with
provocative challenges to the powers-that-be, of how to change the course of
civilisation. Babaji's every word strikes and heals our wounded minds and puts
us on a path to peace. Impact on Russia -- The world needs spiritual
directions, which we have found at Gobind Sadan. If we solve the problems from
a spiritual perspective and transform human consciousness, then we will receive
the wisdom to solve all our problems. The teachings of Baba Virsa Singh are the
real mechanism of transformation. Yuriy Ageshin, legal advisor to the Duma.
Impact on India -- Babaji has offered us a practical example of how we as a
nation and a world can overcome our religious differences. Babaji himself
worked and linked people to the land, and showed the way for our country to
progress. Kuldip Nayar, eminent journalist, former High Commissioner to
England. Overcoming Religious Conflict -- In the way that God`s messenger does
it, Babaji has been teaching us who live in one world but in so many different
ways how to live as one nation and as one human family. Dr. Bhai Mohan Singh,
Chairman Emeritus, Ranbaxy, Ltd. Overcoming Poverty --The work is worship
approach pioneered by Babaji at Gobind Sadan is the spiritual soul mate of my
work in empowering the poor. Dr Naresh Singh, Director, UNDP Commission,
Empowerment of the Poor. Overcoming Terrorism -- Babaji's spiritual presence
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was indeed the determining factor in bringing peace. But the lessons we have
learned and model we have gained are definitely transferable. S K Chhibber,
former Governor, Mizoram.
The Mediterranean Caper Clive Cussler 2013 A Luftwaffe ace, a Nazi war
criminal, a beautiful and untrustworthy brunette, and a deadly billion-dollar
cargo become the objects of a desperate search as Dirk Pitt matches wits with
the elusive leader of an international smuggling ring.
The Coroner's Lunch Colin Cotterill 2012-03-21 Laos, 1976. The Communist Pathet
Lao has taken over this former French colony. Most of the educated class has
fled, but Dr. Siri Paiboun, a Paris-trained doctor remains. Resisting pressure
from the bureaucrats and struggling to find evidence before it disappears, Dr
Siri begins investigating, and then finds himself the victim of mysterious
attacks.
The Skull Mantra Eliot Pattison 2008-09-30 Winner of the 2001 Edgar Award for
Best First Novel, The Skull Mantra was a sensation when first published and
received wide acclaim from critics and readers alike. The Skull Mantra is
ranked as a novel about a people and a place--the Tibetans of the high
Himalayas--as it is a gripping thriller. The corpse is missing its head and is
dressed in American clothes. Found by a Tibetan prison work gang on a windy
cliff, the grisly remains clearly belong to someone too important for Chinese
authorities to bury and forget. So the case is handed to veteran police
inspector Shan Tao Yun. Methodical, clever Shan is the best man for the job,
but he too is a prisoner, deported to Tibet for offending someone high up in
Beijing's power structure. Granted a temporary release, Shan is soon pulled
into the Tibetan people's desperate fight for its sacred mountains and the
Chinese regime's blood-soaked policies. Then, a Buddhist priest is arrested, a
man Shan knows is innocent. Now time is running out for Shan to find the real
killer. The Skull Mantra is the winner of the 2000 Edgar Award for Best First
Novel.
Killed at the Whim of a Hat Colin Cotterill 2011-03-03 When crime reporter Jimm
Juree is forced to quit the city for a fishing village on the Gulf of Siam, she
expects much in her life to change. Quiet will replace quick, and, surely,
crime will give way to calm. There goes the career, then. Not a chance. No
sooner has she settled than a surprise discovery springs from a local well. Two
skeletons: both wearing the signs of thirty years of decay, with one also
wearing a hat. And, if this wasn't uncommon enough, a monk is soon killed in a
neighbouring town. Who are the skeletons? Who murdered the monk? Is there a
connection? Step forward Jimm Juree...
Sugar Rush Johnny Iuzzini 2014-09-30 James Beard–award-winning pastry chef
Johnny Iuzzini returns to basics in this complete baking course in a book with
everything a home baker needs to confidently turn out 150+ sweets with
sophisticated flavors. Iuzzini starts by sharing his expert tips on
fundamentals such as making caramel and mixing butter cakes, with accompanying
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step-by-step photographs, before moving on to recipes for Salted Caramels and
Sticky Caramel Date Cake. After mastering the simple method for making lightas-air meringues, anyone can make ethereal espresso marshmallows, mile-high
soufflés, and chewy French macaron sandwich cookies. Readers can finally expand
their cake and ice cream horizons to embrace flavors as thrilling as those in
Brown Sugar-Molasses Layer Cake and Bitter Orange Ice Cream. The 250
photographs include both instructive technique shots to reassure bakers at
every turn as well as stunning photographs of the ready-to-eat treats. With
Sugar Rush, baking at home has never been easier—or more inviting.
The Merry Misogynist Colin Cotterill 2011-07-05 In poverty-stricken 1978 Laos,
a man with a truck from the city was “somebody,” a catch for even the prettiest
village virgin. The corpse of one of these bucolic beauties turns up in Dr.
Siri’s morgue and his curiosity is piqued. The victim was tied to a tree and
strangled but she had not, as the doctor had expected, been raped, although her
flesh had been torn. And though the victim had clear, pale skin over most of
her body, her hands and feet were gnarled, callused, and blistered. On a trip
to the hinterlands, Siri discovers that the beautiful female corpse bound to a
tree has already risen to the status of a rural myth. This has happened many
times before. He sets out to investigate this unprecedented phenomenon—a serial
killer in peaceful Buddhist Laos—only to discover when he has identified the
murderer that not only pretty maidens are at risk. Seventy-three-year-old
coroners can be victims, too. From the Hardcover edition.
The Path of Purification 2008
Six and a Half Deadly Sins Colin Cotterill 2015-05-19 Laos, 1979: Dr. Siri
Paiboun, the twice retired ex-National Coroner of Laos, receives an unmarked
package in the mail. Inside is a handwoven pha sin, a colorful traditional
skirt worn in northern Laos. A lovely present, but who sent it to him, and why?
And, more importantly, why is there a severed human finger stitched into the
sin’s lining? Siri is convinced someone is trying to send him a message and
won’t let the matter rest until he’s figured it out. He finagles a trip up
north to the province where the sin was made, not realizing he is embarking on
a deadly scavenger hunt. Meanwhile, the northern Lao border is about to erupt
into violence—and Dr. Siri and his entourage are walking right into the heart
of the conflict.
The Second Machine Age: Work, Progress, and Prosperity in a Time of Brilliant
Technologies Erik Brynjolfsson 2014-01-20 A pair of technology experts describe
how humans will have to keep pace with machines in order to become prosperous
in the future and identify strategies and policies for business and individuals
to use to combine digital processing power with human ingenuity.
2500 Years of Buddhism P.V. Bapat 2016-11-05 About the life of Buddha
The Woman Who Wouldn't Die Colin Cotterill 2013-02-19 The long-awaited followup to 2011's Slash & Burn. In a small Lao village, a very strange thing has
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happened. A woman was shot and killed in her bed during a burglary; she was
given a funeral and everyone in the village saw her body burned. Then, three
days later, she was back in her house as if she'd never been dead at all. But
now she's clairvoyant, and can speak to the dead. That's why the long-dead
brother of a Lao general has enlisted her to help his brother uncover his
remains, which have been lost at the bottom of a river for many years. Lao
national coroner Dr. Siri Paiboun and his wife, Madame Daeng, are sent along to
supervise the excavation. It could be a kind of relaxing vacation for them,
maybe, except Siri is obsessed with the pretty undead medium's special
abilities, and Madame Daeng might be a little jealous. She doesn't trust the
woman for some reason─is her hunch right? What is the group really digging for
at the bottom of this remote river on the Thai border? What war secrets are
being covered up?
Overthrow Stephen Kinzer 2007-02-06 Offers a narrative history of the role of
the U.S. in a series of coups, revolutions, and invasions that toppled fourteen
foreign governments, from the overthrow of the Hawaiian monarchy in 1893 to the
2003 war in Iraq, and examines the sometimes disastrous long-term repercussions
of such operations. Reprint.
Anarchy and Old Dogs Colin Cotterill 2011-07-05 The fourth Dr. Siri Paiboun
Mystery When a blind former dentist is run over by a truck, Dr. Siri Paiboun,
the reluctant national coroner of Laos, suspects that this was no traffic
accident. A coded message in invisible ink is recovered from the dentist’s
body, and Dr. Siri begins to follow clues that hint at deep—and
dangerous—political intrigue. Dr. Siri only intended to investigate a murder;
is he now being drawn into an insurrection? Will he, as a fortune teller
predicts, betray his country? From the Trade Paperback edition.
Sophie's World Jostein Gaarder 2007-03-20 One day Sophie comes home from school
to find two questions in her mail: "Who are you?" and "Where does the world
come from?" Before she knows it she is enrolled in a correspondence course with
a mysterious philosopher. Thus begins Jostein Gaarder's unique novel, which is
not only a mystery, but also a complete and entertaining history of philosophy.
BlackWind Charlotte Boyett-Compo 2009-05 Second in a two-book saga. Bronwyn
McGregor has known the depths of heartache. Having lost the man she'd loved
since childhood and the child their great love created, she has thrown herself
into her work as a psychologist, determined to help those who cannot help
themselves. The last thing on her mind is finding romance among the criminally
insane at Baybridge Sanitarium. From a seething cauldron of evil, Viraidan Cree
was created in the frigid winds of space. Dredged up from a bog in the wilds of
Ireland where he has spent centuries of unlife, he is a Reaper, a warrior among
warriors, a being so lethal, so dangerous he cannot be controlled. Yet lurking
within the reborn warrior is the spirit of a dead man whose love has survived
against all odds. Given the job to secure the safety of those who work at
Baybridge, Cree takes one look at Bronwyn and vows to make her his own. But the
NightWind Danyon Hart is listening to the Reaper's deep desires. He too has his
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sights set on Bronwyn and will allow no one to get in his way...especially not
a Reaper! Note: We recommend reading BlackWind: Sean and Bronwyn before reading
BlackWind: Viraiden and Bronwyn. This story is not for the faint of heart.
Buddha in Sri Lanka Swarna Wickremeratne 2012-02-01 Combining memoir, history,
and present-day narrative, this book describes how Buddhism is lived in Sri
Lanka.
Love Songs from a Shallow Grave Colin Cotterill 2011-07-05 The seventh Dr. Siri
Paiboun mystery When a Lao female security officer is discovered stabbed
through the heart with a fencing sword, Dr. Siri, the reluctant national
coroner for the People’s Democratic Republic of Laos, is brought in to examine
the body. Soon two other young women are found killed in the same unusual way.
Siri learns that all three victims studied in Europe and that one of them was
being pursued by a mysterious stalker. But before he can solve the case, he is
whisked away to Cambodia on a diplomatic mission. Though on the surface the
Khmer Rouge seem to be committed to the socialist cause, Siri soon learns the
horrifying truth of the killing fields and finds himself thrown into prison.
Can the seventy-four-year-old doctor escape with his life? From the Trade
Paperback edition.
World Report 2019 Human Rights Watch 2019-02-05 The best country-by-country
assessment of human rights. The human rights records of more than ninety
countries and territories are put into perspective in Human Rights Watch's
signature yearly report. Reflecting extensive investigative work undertaken by
Human Rights Watch staff, in close partnership with domestic human rights
activists, the annual World Report is an invaluable resource for journalists,
diplomats, and citizens, and is a must-read for anyone interested in the fight
to protect human rights in every corner of the globe.
Slash and Burn Colin Cotterill 2011-12-06 The eighth Dr. Siri Paiboun mystery
Dr. Siri never really wanted to be Laos’s national coroner. And now that he is
in his mid-70s, he longs to spend some time with his wife before the untimely
death that is sure to befall him, according to the local transvestite fortuneteller. But retirement will have to wait (again) until he has completed one
last job for the Lao government: supervising an excavation for the remains of a
US fighter pilot who went down in the remote northern Lao jungle ten years
earlier. And the stakes are high. The presence of American soldiers in Laos is
controversial, and the search party includes high-level politicians and
scientists. So when a member of the party is found dead, Dr. Siri suspects it
may not have been an accident. Can Dr. Siri get to the bottom of the MIA
pilot’s mysterious story before the body count rises and the fortune-teller’s
prediction comes true? From the Trade Paperback edition.
The Trout Peter Cunningham 2017-07-04 From the award-winning author of The Sea
and the Silence comes “a superbly crafted psychological thriller” of a man
searching for his own secret past (Dermot Bolger, author of An Ark of Light).
Writer Alex Smith was born in Ireland, but after making a life with his wife in
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rural Canada, he has little connection to the old country. Then he opens the
mail and is shocked to see a trout fishing fly—a sight that awakens dark and
disturbing memory. The image of himself killing a man grows so strong it
threatens both his marriage and his stability. Determined to find out what this
new recollection means, Alex returns alone to Ireland, where he must search for
answers and confront his bitterly estranged father. But as he desperately wades
through the murky waters of his past, more devastating revelations from his
childhood come to the surface—and soon Alex finds himself caught in a mystery
of shame, anger and betrayal that has haunted him for far too long . . . A
novel of great literary beauty and tense psychological suspense, The Trout is
“a well-crafted, crisply written, gripping story” of predators and prey,
deception, and the hidden crimes that can shape a life (Irish Times).
Don't Eat Me Colin Cotterill 2018-08-14 Between getting into a tangle with a
corrupt local judge, and discovering a disturbing black-market business, Dr.
Siri and Inspector Phosy have their hands full in the thirteenth installment of
Colin Cotterill's quirky, critically acclaimed series. Dr. Siri Paiboun, the
75-year-old ex-national coroner of Laos, may have more experience dissecting
bodies than making art, but now that he’s managed to smuggle a fancy movie
camera into the country, he devises a plan to shoot a Lao adaptation of War and
Peace with his friend Civilai. The only problem? The Ministry of Culture must
approve the script before they can get rolling. That, and they can’t figure out
how to turn on the camera. Meanwhile, the skeleton of a woman has appeared
under the Anusawari Arch in the middle of the night. Siri puts his directorial
debut on hold and assists his friend Phosy, the newly promoted Senior Police
Inspector, with the ensuing investigation. Though the death of the unknown
woman seems to be recent, the flesh on her corpse has been picked off in places
as if something—or someone—has been gnawing on the bones. The plot Siri and his
friends uncover involves much more than a single set of skeletal remains.
I Shot the Buddha Colin Cotterill 2016 "Laos, 1979. Retired coroner Siri
Paiboun and his wife, Madame Daeng, have never been able to turn away a misfit.
As a result, they share their small Vientiane house with an assortment of
homeless people, mendicants, and oddballs. One of these oddballs is Noo, a
Buddhist monk, who rides out on his bicycle one day and never comes back,
leaving only a cryptic note in the refrigerator. Realizing that he needs
rescuing, Siri and Daeng sneak illegally across the Mekhong River to Thailand,
trying to track their missing monk-friend down and figure out who has kidnapped
him"-The Broken Shore Peter Temple 2010-02-12 Winner of the Ned Kelly Award for
Crime Fiction (Australia) Joe Cashin was different once. He moved easily then.
He was surer and less thoughtful. But there are consequences when you’ve come
so close to dying. For Cashin, they included a posting away from the world of
Homicide to the quiet place on the coast where he grew up. Now all he has to do
is play the country cop and walk the dogs. And sometimes think about how he was
before. Then prominent local Charles Bourgoyne is beaten and left for dead.
Everything seems to point to three boys from the nearby Aboriginal community;
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everyone seems to want it to. But Cashin is unconvinced. And as tragedy unfolds
relentlessly into tragedy, he finds himself holding onto something that might
be better let go.
All That's Left Unsaid Tracey Lien 2022-09-13 For fans of Everything I Never
Told You and The Mothers, a deeply moving and unflinching debut following a
young Vietnamese-Australian woman who returns home to her family in the wake of
her brother’s shocking murder, determined to discover what happened—a dramatic
exploration of the intricate bonds and obligations of friendship, family, and
community. Just let him go. These are the words Ky Tran will forever regret.
The words she spoke when her parents called to ask if they should let her
younger brother Denny out to celebrate his high school graduation with friends.
That night, Denny—optimistic, guileless, brilliant Denny—is brutally murdered
inside a busy restaurant in the Sydney suburb of Cabramatta, a refugee enclave
facing violent crime, an indifferent police force, and the worst heroin
epidemic in Australian history. Returning home to Cabramatta for the funeral,
Ky learns that the police are stumped by Denny’s case: a dozen people were at
Lucky 8 restaurant when Denny died, but each of the bystanders claim to have
seen nothing. Desperately hoping that understanding what happened might ease
her suffocating guilt, Ky sets aside her grief and determines to track down the
witnesses herself. With each encounter, she peels back another layer of the
place that shaped her and Denny, exposing the seeds of violence that were
planted well before that fateful celebration dinner: by colonialism, by the war
in Vietnam, and by the choices they’ve all made to survive. Alternating between
Ky’s voice and the perspectives of the witnesses, Tracey Lien’s extraordinary
debut is at once heart-pounding and heart-rending as it probes the intricate
bonds of friendship, family, and community through an unforgettable cast of
characters, all connected by a devastating crime. Combining evocative family
drama and gripping suspense, All That’s Left Unsaid is a profound and moving
page turner, perfect for readers of Liz Moore, Brit Bennett, and Celeste Ng.
The Second Biggest Nothing Colin Cotterill 2020-06-02 In this dark, quirky
fourteenth Dr. Siri Paiboun mystery set in Communist Laos in the early '80s, a
death threat sends Dr. Siri down memory lane, from Paris in the ’30s to wartorn Vietnam in the ’70s, to figure out who's trying to kill him now.
Vientiane, 1980: For a man of his age and in his corner of the world, Dr. Siri,
the 76-year-old former national coroner of Laos, is doing remarkably
well—especially considering the fact that he is possessed by a thousand-yearold Hmong shaman. That is, until he finds a mysterious note tied to his dog’s
tail. Upon finding someone to translate the note, Dr. Siri learns it is a death
threat addressed not only to him, but to everyone he holds dear. Whoever wrote
the note claims the job will be executed in two weeks. Thus, at the urging of
his wife and his motley crew of faithful friends, Dr. Siri must figure out who
wants him dead, prompting him to recount three incidents over the years: an
early meeting with his lifelong pal Civilai in Paris in the early ’30s, a
particularly disruptive visit to an art museum in Saigon in 1956, and a
prisoner of war negotiation in Hanoi at the height of the Vietnam War in the
’70s. There will be grave consequences in the present if Dr. Siri can’t
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decipher the clues from his past.
The Delightful Life of a Suicide Pilot Colin Cotterill 2021-05-25 After 15
cunning, mischievous, heartbreaking, hilarious, eye-opening, and atmospheric
installments, Colin Cotterill's award-winning Dr. Siri Paiboun series comes to
a close. Make sure you don't miss this last chapter, a deliciously clever
puzzle that illuminates the history of World War II in Southeast Asia. Laos,
1981: When an unofficial mailman drops off a strange bilingual diary, Dr. Siri
is intrigued. Half is in Lao, but the other half is in Japanese, which no one
Siri knows can read; it appears to have been written during the Second World
War. Most mysterious of all, it comes with a note stapled to it: Dr. Siri, we
need your help most urgently. But who is “we,” and why have they left no return
address? To the chagrin of his wife and friends, who have to hear him read the
diary out loud, Siri embarks on an investigation by examining the text. Though
the journal was apparently written by a kamikaze pilot, it is surprisingly
dull. Twenty pages in, no one has died, and the pilot never mentions any combat
at all. Despite these shortcomings, Siri begins to obsess over the diary’s
abrupt ending . . . and the riddle of why it found its way into his hands. Did
the kamikaze pilot ever manage to get off the ground? To find out, he and
Madame Daeng will have to hitch a ride south and uncover some of the darkest
secrets of the Second World War.
I Shot the Buddha Colin Cotterill 2016-08-02 A fiendishly clever mystery in
which Dr. Siri and his friends investigate three interlocking murders—and the
ungodly motives behind them Laos, 1979: Retired coroner Siri Paiboun and his
wife, Madame Daeng, have never been able to turn away a misfit. As a result,
they share their small Vientiane house with an assortment of homeless people,
mendicants, and oddballs. One of these oddballs is Noo, a Buddhist monk, who
rides out on his bicycle one day and never comes back, leaving only a cryptic
note in the refrigerator: a plea to help a fellow monk escape across the
Mekhong River to Thailand. Naturally, Siri can’t turn down the adventure, and
soon he and his friends find themselves running afoul of Lao secret service
officers and famous spiritualists. Buddhism is a powerful influence on both
morals and politics in Southeast Asia. In order to exonerate an innocent man,
they will have to figure out who is cloaking terrible misdeeds in religiosity.
Religion, Ritual and Ritualistic Objects Albertina (Tineke) Nugteren 2019-04-23
This is a volume about the life and power of ritual objects in their religious
ritual settings. In this Special Issue, we see a wide range of contributions on
material culture and ritual practices across religions. By focusing on the
dynamic interrelations between objects, ritual, and belief, it explores how
religion happens through symbolic materiality. The ritual objects presented in
this volume include: masks worn in the Dogon dance; antique ecclesiastical
silver objects carried around in festive processions and shown in shrines in
the southern Andes; funerary photographs and films functioning as mnemonic
objects for grieving children; a dented rock surface perceived to be the god’s
footprint in the archaic place of pilgrimage, Gaya (India); a recovered manual
of rituals (from Xiapu county) for Mani, the founder of Manichaeism, juxtaposed
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to a Manichaean painting from southern China; sacred stories and related sacred
stones in the Alor–Pantar archipelago, Indonesia; lotus symbolism, indicating
immortalizing plants in the mythic traditions of Egypt, the Levant, and
Mesopotamia; lavishly illustrated variations of portrayals of Ravana, a
Sinhalese god-king-demon; figurines made of cow dung sculptured by rural women
in Rajasthan (India); and mythical artifacts called ‘Apples of Eden’ in a wellknown interactive game series.
Magic Jan Golembiewski 2018-10-01 ‘I couldn’t put it down’ —Sofie Laguna This
is a true story… A young man heads off on a journey to find out if magic still
exists in the world, to know its wonder, and to see if it might save him when
his own life is unexpectedly at stake. Instead of retreating after being
deported from Mexico, or beaten up in Guatemala, he travels to the Caribbean
where he meets a Rastafarian Don Juan who teaches him about the ‘natural
mystic;’ a magical tradition that had travelled to the Caribbean centuries
earlier with the slavery trade. Fate further propels his travels through the
Americas and Europe to locate the source of this esoteric knowledge in Mother
Africa, where his emerging mastery of mysticism is tested by the Sahara desert.
He is imprisoned in Nigeria, and tortured, and then sold as a slave. Magic is
the story of an incredible journey, both physical and spiritual, that
reverberates with literary voice and authenticity: the uniqueness of lived
adventure and of a passionate heart and vision. Upon closing the last page of
this book, we ache for the innocence to lose our way and travel deeper, to
rediscover the savage but delicious nature of the miraculous in our own lives.
Playfair Bruce D. Berkowitz 2018 William Playfair is best known as an ingenious
Scot of questionable repute who happened to invent "statistical graphics"--the
line, bar, and pie charts we use today. Some are also aware he developed
theories explaining international trade and investment, made contributions to
concepts like price indexes and measures of national power, and pioneered
strategic analysis. Yet even those familiar with his work will be surprised to
learn that Playfair was, in fact, a secret agent, carrying out espionage and
subversion against France on behalf of Great Britain. Many of his contributions
to economics and statistics were a direct result of his most audacious
operation, the first full-scale campaign to collapse a nation's currency, as
the French First Republic turned radical. Playfair had a remarkable knack for
appearing at--or propelling--the major events of his era. He's at James Watt's
side for the birth of the Industrial Revolution. He is on the scene during the
storming of the Bastille. He even helps trigger the first major political
scandal in the newly formed United States, a land speculation gone bad
involving Washington, Hamilton, and Jefferson. This is the first book to
uncover the full, true account of this remarkable, colorful man--undeniably
brilliant, hopelessly flawed, and fundamentally important. Part biography, part
history, and part detective story, its pages reveal the astounding inventions
and adventures of this larger-than-life swashbuckler, rogue, genius, and
patriot.
The Stûpa of Bharhut Sir Alexander Cunningham 1879
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The Moon Is a Harsh Mistress Robert A. Heinlein 1997-06-15 A one-armed computer
technician, a radical blonde bombshell, an aging academic, and a sentient allknowing computer lead the lunar population in a revolution against Earth's
colonial rule
Disco for the Departed Colin Cotterill 2011-07-05 Dr Siri Paiboun, reluctant
national coroner of the People’s Democratic Republic of Laos, is summoned to a
remote location in the mountains of Huaphan Province, where for years the
leaders of the current government had hidden out in caves, waiting to assume
power. Now, as a major celebration of the new regime is scheduled to take
place, an arm is found protruding from the concrete walk that had been laid
from the President’s former cave hideout to his new house beneath the cliffs.
Dr Siri is ordered to supervise the disinterment of the body attached to the
arm, identify the corpse, and discover how he died.
The Forty Rules of Love Elif Shafak 2010-02-18 In this lyrical, exuberant tale,
acclaimed Turkish author Elif Shafak, author of The Island of Missing Trees (a
Reese's Book Club Pick), incarnates Rumi's timeless message of love The Forty
Rules of Love unfolds two tantalizing parallel narratives—one contemporary and
the other set in the thirteenth century, when Rumi encountered his spiritual
mentor, the whirling dervish known as Shams of Tabriz—that together explore the
enduring power of Rumi's work. Ella Rubenstein is forty years old and unhappily
married when she takes a job as a reader for a literary agent. Her first
assignment is to read and report on Sweet Blasphemy, a novel written by a man
named Aziz Zahara. Ella is mesmerized by his tale of Shams's search for Rumi
and the dervish's role in transforming the successful but unhappy cleric into a
committed mystic, passionate poet, and advocate of love. She is also taken with
Shams's lessons, or rules, that offer insight into an ancient philosophy based
on the unity of all people and religions, and the presence of love in each and
every one of us. As she reads on, she realizes that Rumi's story mirrors her
own and that Zahara—like Shams—has come to set her free.
World Report 2020 Human Rights Watch 2020-01-28 The best country-by-country
assessment of human rights. The human rights records of more than ninety
countries and territories are put into perspective in Human Rights Watch's
signature yearly report. Reflecting extensive investigative work undertaken by
Human Rights Watch staff, in close partnership with domestic human rights
activists, the annual World Report is an invaluable resource for journalists,
diplomats, and citizens, and is a must-read for anyone interested in the fight
to protect human rights in every corner of the globe.
Thirty-Three Teeth Colin Cotterill 2017-11-14 Dr. Siri Paiboun, one of the last
doctors left in Laos after the Communist takeover, has been drafted to be
national coroner. He is untrained for the job, but this independent seventytwo-year-old has an outstanding qualification for the role: curiosity. And he
does not mind incurring the wrath of the party’s hierarchy as he unravels
mysterious murders, because the spirits of the dead are on his side—and a
little too close for comfort. Dr. Siri performs autopsies and begins to solve
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the mysteries relating to a series of deaths by what seem to be bear bites, to
explain why a government official ran at full speed through a seventh-story
window and fell to his death, and to discover the origins of the two charred
bodies from the crashed helicopter in the temple at Luang Prabang. As it turns
out, not surprisingly, not all is peaceful and calm in the new Communist
paradise of Laos.
What the Buddha Taught Walpola Rahula 2007-12-01 This indispensable volume is a
lucid and faithful account of the Buddha’s teachings. “For years,” says the
Journal of the Buddhist Society, “the newcomer to Buddhism has lacked a simple
and reliable introduction to the complexities of the subject. Dr. Rahula’s What
the Buddha Taught fills the need as only could be done by one having a firm
grasp of the vast material to be sifted. It is a model of what a book should be
that is addressed first of all to ‘the educated and intelligent reader.’
Authoritative and clear, logical and sober, this study is as comprehensive as
it is masterly.” This edition contains a selection of illustrative texts from
the Suttas and the Dhammapada (specially translated by the author), sixteen
illustrations, and a bibliography, glossary, and index.
The Rat Catchers' Olympics Colin Cotterill 2017-08-15 The 1980 Olympic Games in
Moscow is already rife with controversy, but when a Lao athlete is accused of
murder, it escalates into a full blown international incident. In the twelfth
entry to the series, Dr. Siri Paiboun and his quirky team of misfits are on the
case in a city and country foreign to them, yet familiar in its corruption of
justice. 1980: The People’s Democratic Republic of Laos is proud to be
competing in its first-ever Olympics. Of course, half the world is boycotting
the Moscow Summer Olympic Games to protest the Soviet Union’s recent invasion
of Afghanistan, but that has made room for athletes from countries that are
usually too small or underfunded to be competitive—like Laos. Ex-national
coroner of Laos Dr. Siri Paiboun may be retired, but he and his wife, Madame
Daeng, would do just about anything to have a chance to visit Moscow, so Siri
finagles them a trip by getting them hired as medical advisers to the
Olympians. Most of the athletes are young and innocent village people who have
never worn running shoes, much less imagined anything as marvelous as the
Moscow Olympic Village. As the competition heats up, however, Siri begins to
suspect that one of the athletes is not who he says he is. Fearing a
conspiracy, Siri and his friends investigate, liaising in secret with Inspector
Phosy back home in Laos to see if the man might be an assassin. Siri’s progress
is derailed when a Lao Olympian is accused of murder. Now in the midst of a
murky international incident, Dr. Siri must navigate not one but two paranoid
government machines to make sure justice is done.
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